## Sandy Kitchen

From: Sandy Kitchen

Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 1:59 PM

To: Sandy Kitchen

Subject: FW: Windsor-Essex Community Foundation - 2018 Vitals Signs Program Sponsorship

Opportunities

Attachments: Sponsorship Package 2018 (FINAL) - 02-14-18.pdf

From: Tom Touralias < ttouralias@lakeshore.ca >

Sent: March-23-18 2:34 PM

To: Tom Touralias < ttouralias@lakeshore.ca >

Subject: Windsor-Essex Community Foundation - 2018 Vitals Signs Program Sponsorship Opportunities

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Windsor-Essex Community Foundation, please consider sponsoring the 2018 *Vital Signs* program. Sponsorship details can be found in the attached information package.

The WECF is proud to be part of the national Vital Signs program for the past five years connecting the Windsor-Essex Region with many other community foundations across Canada as we work together to increase awareness of community strengths and act as catalysts to engage our communities in the on-going dialogue about who we are, what we do, why we do it, and where it can lead. The Vital Signs report combines local, provincial and national data to provide an all-encompassing view of the quality of life in Windsor-Essex. The WECF is proud to continue this initiative in Windsor-Essex as we expand on what makes our community a great place to live!

Additional information on this national program is available online at Community Foundation of Canada's website <a href="http://wecf.ca/community-engagement/vital-signs/">www.vitalsignscanada.ca</a> or through the WECF's website <a href="http://wecf.ca/community-engagement/vital-signs/">http://wecf.ca/community-engagement/vital-signs/</a>.

The Vital Signs survey reaches thousands of homes and businesses across Windsor and Essex County. We look forward to your participation and, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or the foundation Executive Director, Ms. Lisa Kolody at 519-255-6572 / Ikolody@wecf.ca

Sincerely, Tom Touralias WECF Board Vice-Chair

Tom Touralias, P.Eng., MBA Chief Administrative Officer

Town of Lakeshore T 519-728-1975 x237 ttouralias@lakeshore.ca



Remember to Like, Follow, and Share us on and I and I.